
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 December 18, 2024  

 

Dear AUB students, 

This is to kindly inform you that the Office of the Registrar will exceptionally close at 

3:00 pm instead of 4:00 pm on December 20, 2024.  

Wishing you happy holidays. 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


